
 

 

 

 

The following item(s) of 

correspondence was received in 

support of Rezoning Reference # 

15-49. 

 



November 22, 2016

Dear Mayor & Council,

The Transca Project will be a great addition to the IVletrotown Area. An
update is very much needed for this location which will not only
enhance and improve the area but also create more affordabllity.

Iam in support of the proposed rezoning.

Sincerely,

VesnaTroha

310-3811 Hastings St

Burnaby BC
V5C 6V2



November 22, 2016

Dear Mayor and Council,

Creating density and affordability is key in areas close to skytrains,
shops, restaurants. Building more new developments around the
Metrotown area is a fantastic proprosal.

I am in support of the proposed rezoning.

Sincerely,

Edyta Alfawicka

510-3811 Hastings St

Burnaby BC
V5C 6V2



November 22, 2016

Dear Mayor and Council;

I am looking to downsize and stay in Burnaby. Metrotown is a location
I've been thinking of buying into due to its proximity to parks, trails,
restaurants and skytrain. I look forward to more new developments in
the area.

I am in support of the proposed rezoning

Sincerely, ^

Mary Troha

4368 Union St

Burnaby BC
V5C 2X6



November 22,2016

Office of the City Clerk
Burnaby City Hall
4949 Canada Way
Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Dear Mayor and Council ^

Re: Rezoning Application #15-49 - Imperial Street/Dublane Avenue and Nelson Avenue

I am a long time resident of North Burnaby and is looking to move near Metrotown in the next
few years.

I am so excited for this project to go forward as it is so centrally located to amenities that I can
walk too such as Bonsor community center and Metrotown town center. This building will
further add to the amazing architectural landscape that exists in this area!

1herby give my support for this project and development. We need Burnaby to continue to be
progressive in new developments.

Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Ed Wong



Arrlojaj^Glngei^

From: Clerks

Sent: November 22, 2016 4:43 PM
To: Arriola, Ginger
Subject: FW: REZONING APPLICATION #15-49

Address below for Ed Wong (AGENT).

Sabreena Ibraham

Office of the City Clerk
604-294-7813

From: Agent
Sent; November-22-16 4:w PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Re: REZONING APPLICATION #15-49

The address is #805 - 3920 East Hastings
Burnaby, be

From: Clerks <Clerks@burnabv.ca>

Sent: November 22,2016 3:30 PM
To: 'agentkev(S)hotmail.com'
Subject: FW: REZONING APPLICATION #15-49

Thank you for contacting the Cityof Bumaby. In order to process correspondence to Mayor and Council we require the
mailing address of the sender. We would greatly appreciate ifyou could provide us with this informationas soon as
possible.

Office of the CityClerk
4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BCV5G1M2
Phone: 604-294-7290

Fax: 604-294-7537

Email: clerks@burnabv.ca

www.burnabv.ca

n: b m

Any information(verbaland written) including personal informationsuch as yourname and address, submitted to
Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a publicmeeting ispublicinformation and will become part of the public
record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any
meetings broadcasted liveon television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.
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Arriola, Ginger

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Andy Seto
November 22.20161:25 PM

Clerks

Support for Proposed Rezoning #15-49
SUPPORT LEHERjmperial project.l5-49.pdf

Hi,

Please find attached letterof support for the proposed rezoning for the "Imperial Project".

Regards,

Andy Seto

120 N Stratford Avenue,
Bumaby, BC V5B 1K9

CONFIDENTIALITY WARNING - This email transmission and any documents attached to it contain
confidential information intended for specific individuals andpurpose. The information contained hereinis
private, and is intended for therecipient only. If you are not the intended recipient, youare hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of thisemail
transmission is strictly prohibited. If youhavereceived thisemail transmission in error, please notify us
immediately bytelephone or return email. Weaskthatyou delete thisemail transmission andall copies from
your system immediately. Wevirusscanand monitor allemails but are notresponsible forany damage caused
by a virus or alteration by a third party after it is sent.



November 22, 2016

Office of the City Cleric
Bumaby City Hall
4949 Canada Way
Burnaby. BC V5G 1IVI2 />.
Fax: 604-294-7537

«jy yj-
RE: Rezoning Application #15-49

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am writing to express my support for the upcoming Imperial Project. IVIy family is looking for a
downsize for our mother and we found that this project was a good fit for its location - close to
transit, community, recreation and shopping.

IVIy mother has friends that live in the area and It would be very convenient for her to socialize
with them with minimal effort for transportation as she doesn't drive.

She also frequents the shopping malls like Metrotown and Crystal Mall for physical activity and
social purposes.

Overall, this project would be a great fit and timing for my mother. We support this project and
hope the City approves moving forward with continued development of units that suit
downsizers like my mother.

Regards,

Andy Seto
Burnaby Resident
120 N Stratford Avenue

Burnaby, BCV5B 1K9



Office of the CityClerk

Burnaby City Hall

4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BCV5G1M2

November 22,2016 ^
Os

Rezoning ADDllcatlon #15-49

Dear Mayor and Council,

Ihave lived In Burnaby myentire life and Iwas happyto hear about this proposal for a new high risethat
Igladly welcome. Metrotownisa wonderful community withfriendly people, great parks with many
amenities at your door.

Iam looking to downsize In the very nearfuture and to stay inthe neighbourhood that Igrewup in. The
'Imperial Projecf Is exactly what we would be interested in. My kids would also love to live inthis same
neighbourhood. Purchasing a house Is expensive and they need less expensive optionssuch as condos In
the Metortown area. They could commute to workwithout having to take a vehicleas the Sky Train is
near by.

I am definitely in support of the proposed rezoning.

Sincerely,

Peter Prastos

3721 Georgia St

Burnaby, BCVSC2S6



Arriola^^Gingej^

From: Clerks

Sent: November 22, 2016 8:51 AM

To: Arriola, Ginger
Subject: FW:In support of rezoning application #15-49
Attachments: NK letter.docx; ATT00001.htm

The email below, received in the Clerk's Office, is being forwarded for your information.

Sabreena Ibraham

Office of the City Clerk

604-294-7813

From: Nagib Karim
Sent: November-21-16 4:17 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: In support of rezoning application #15-49

Please see attached. My address is 6091 Sprott st. Bumaby B.C. V5G 1T9



November 17, 2016

MAYOR AND COUNCIL
4949 CANADA WAY, BURNABY B.C
RE; REZONING APPLICATION #15-49

Dear Mayor and Council,

This letter is inform you that \ am in compiete support of Rezoning Application #15-49.1 have

lived at myfamily home at 6091 Sprott st for almost 30 years, and i attended Marlborogh

Elementary school, as vi/ell as Burnaby South secondary, i firmly believe that Metrotown is a

wonderful community already, with great parks and trails, and friendly neighbors. We need more

new housing options, and exciting shops and restaurants. Thank you for your time, and I look

forward to seeing this development come to life.

SINCERELY.

NAGIB KAR

6091 Sprott st, Burnaby B.C V5G-1T9



November 17,2016 

MAYOR AND COUNCIL~p:$~-9$' 
~Js. ~ 

4949 CANADA WAY, BURNABY B .C ~ '<r-<,/ 
RE: REZONING APPLICATION #15-49 h ~6";).Z 

, r-2~ 
Honorable Mayor and Council , ~ 

This letter is to inform you that I am in complete support of Rezoning Application #15-49 . I have 

owned lived in my home at 6091 Sprott Street for almost 30 years , and my children attended 

Marlborough Elementary school, as well as Moscrop and Burnaby South. I firm ly believe that 

Metrotown is a wonderfu l community already, with great parks and trails, and friendly neighbors. 

We need more new housing options , and exciting shops and restaurants. I am looking to retire, 

but would prefer to stay in the neighborhood . I want to use the value from my Single Family 

house to purchase an apartment near Metrotown. Thank you for your time, and I look forward to 

seeing this development come to life. 

SINCERELY . 

ROZM IN KARIM 
609 1 SPROTT ST , 
B URNABY . BC 
ROZY . KARIM @G MAIL .COM 

. 6091 Sprott st, Burnaby B.C V5G-1T9 



Arriola, Ginger 

From: Rozy Karim . 
Sent: 
To: 

November 18, 2016 12:35 PM 
Clerks 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Honorable Mayor, 

Letter of support 
RK letter.docx 

Attached please find a letter of support. 

Sincerely, 

Rozy Karim CAIB, LLQP 
Owner - General & Life Insurance Broker 
Sussex Insurance - Grandview Comers 
Unit-40-2285 160th St 
Surrey, BC. V3S 9N6 
Cell: 778-838-9996 
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